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11 November 2020

Dr Gillian Miles

Chief Executive Officer
National Transport Commission
Level 3, 600 Bourke Street
Melbourne VIC 3000

Email: hvnlreview@ntc.gov.au

Dear Dr Miles

HEAVY VEHICLE NATIONAL LAW REVIEW - CONSULTATION REGULATION
IMPACT STATEMENT

| am writing to provide the Department of Mines, Industry Regulation and Safety’s
submission on the National Transport Commission’s Heavy Vehicle National Law (HVNL)
Review Consultation Regulation Impact Statement.

As you are aware, the Government of Western Australia declined to sign the
Intergovernmental Agreement on Heavy Vehicle Regulatory Reform in 2011.

| can advise that Western Australia maintains its position of not participating in the HVNL.

Yauks sincerely
S
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